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As a person who works in tech, and who deeply understands the massive impact that 

infrastructural costs have on our populace, I wholeheartedly support this bill. It is 

critical that commercial entities wishing to operate in Oregon pay their fair share to 

ensure that our power distribution system remains resilient. Reliable, low-cost power 

must remain available to the people of Oregon – and we must put our populace first, 

over commercial economic development. 


